
 

 

3rd 9-week Reading Chal-

lenge is going on now! Please 

encourage your child to partici-

pate in the 3rd quarter Reading 

Challenge. Students who meet 

the reading challenge goal will 

be invited to attend a Magic 

Show with a professional magi-

cian in March!  

Thank you all for your      

support of our Holiday      

program!                              
The response has been tremendous! 

A special thank you to Mr. Caleb 

Doster and the Resource Teacher 

team for working to make the pro-

duction so wonderful. DVD’s can 

be purchased for $15.00. They will 

ready later this spring. All proceeds 

benefit our Music program at PES. 

 Congratulations to our     

PES Leaders of the Quarter

– Grade level lunches were 

held Friday, January 11, 2015 

to celebrate the leadership of 

40 Pick Leaders who were 

nominated by their peers for 

displaying Excellence, Lead-

ership and Pride everyday at 

PES! Being nominated by 

your peers is a huge honor 

and these students should be 

very proud of their work! 

Grade Level Recognitions go 

to: 

GRADE 3: Jay Kwon and 

Bella Grace 

GRADE 4: Lucy and Dylan 

GRADE 5: Cole and Made-

lyn 

  

 

Sujay Baskiyar- PES Spelling Bee 
Representative   
Justin Bentley- Geography Bee Repre-
sentative 

Handbook 101 reminders: 
Please be sure you review the ACS 

calendar when planning out of town 

trips and adventures with your family. 

The attendance code for the State of 

Alabama is very clear about tardies 

and unexcused absences. Trips out of 

town, even with an educational spin, 

are not considered excused absences. 

Students are required to attend 180 

days of school to get credit for pro-

gression. 2016-2017 ACS calendar is 

on the ACS website now for you to 

view.                                                        

What can you do to support PES? 

 
 Save your BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 

 Attend and support Restaurant Nights 

 Send in items to support classroom projects 

 Send in Clorox Wipes 

 Join our PTO and volunteer to work the Book Fair! 

 Donate funds to projects and support teacher grants 

 

Our Next PTO meeting is April 4th!                

6:00pm      iCREATE art show 

PES Leaders and PES 

Readers! 

F E B R U A R Y  

S T A F F  

B I R T H D A Y S  

5th Puk 

8th Bufford 

25th Stark 

  

  

  

  

THE BOOK FAIR IS COMING! Please mark your calendars for Feb. 29– March 4 for the 

Book Fair at PES! Students will be able to shop the book fair during their lunch break. Please 

send all money in an envelope with your child’s name on it. Loose change/money can get lost 

easily. 
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Have you        

ordered your 

PES Yearbook 

yet? Use the link 

on the PES web-

site to order 

yours today! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


